
The Palace, 
Ely.

12 May 1917

My dear Miss Picton-Turberville,

Let me thank you for your letter of April 30 and 

for the book "Woman and the Church" which I hope to read. 

As you know ’he Archbishop has appointed a committee to 

consider this very question in its different bearings; and 

I myself reserve my opinion until I know the results of this 

committee’s investigations.

Yours very truly

Miss Picton-Turberville 
24 Park Lane, W.


